Follow us on:





w/c 28.02.19

REMINDER

THURSDAY 7TH MARCH WORLD BOOK DAY (No fancy dress)

Mrs Foulger writes:



What a lovely few days we have enjoyed this week. Signs of spring are all around and the glorious sun has warmed hearts and minds, seemingly bringing a renewed energy and enthusiasm, lifting us out of the gloom and greyness of winter. Before we get too carried away however, it has just started to drizzle and the temperature has dropped...

But we have been given a glimpse this week of what is to come. A bit like the new half of the academic year for our pupils. Lots has been learnt over the past few months, new opportunities offered and huge progress made in many areas, but there is still so much more to come. Staff have been busy writing interim reports to go home today and look forward to meeting with you next week to update you on your child's year so far. We appreciate your support and value the partnerships that exist between home and school.

Meanwhile, here is to many more days of sun, fun and learning at St David's!



When: Saturday 9th March

Time: 7.30pm Where: The School Hall How much: £5 per ticket

Come along and support your PTA

Book a table 10 (max) or sign up and a table will be allocated.

A good evening out!

Year 6 Netball Team after their match against Rosemead





Year 5 Fun-Hockey workshop at Bromley Cricket Club





Year 5 enjoyed the challenge of learning a Boxercise routine and then teaching it to Year 2.
What great fun!

WHAT TEMPERATURE DO YOU NEED WATER TO BE TO MELT CHOCOLATE?

ASK YEAR 4!







SPECIAL AWARDS – WELL DONE!

The following pupils have been awarded Excellence Awards from Mrs Foulger and received their certificates:

> Maisy-Mai (1) for an excellent RE leaflet Florence (4) and Lana (6) for Netball

Petit Chaperon Rouge set to run on St David's Broadway!



Year 1 have been busily preparing to tread the boards in the first ever French adaptation of the much-loved fairy tale, "Little Red Riding Hood." Critics thought they were too young to learn lines, act and perform, but the young actors are proving them wrong by doing all of the above, and in FRENCH!









NOT YOUR AVERAGE MONDAY MORNING!

St David's were welcomed back from half term by STEM ambassador Sam Sweeney. We talked about the local wildlife and habitats surrounding our school. Everyone from pre-reception to Year 6 were involved getting mucky making, 'Bee Balls' and 'Fat Balls'! Let's see if we have any hungry creatures visiting our school soon!













MARCH

Monday 4th Parent Interview week
Tuesday 5th Sensational Science

2pm Y3 and Y4 Football (H)
Wednesday 6th Inter-House Music Competition

Thursday 7th Life Bus

World Book Day

Friday 8th 8.45am Parent Council

Life Bus

Y5 & Y6 Football v Alleyn's (A)

Saturday 9th AM Y3 and Y4 Bromley Cross Country Race

at Crystal Palace Park PTA Quiz Night

